
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Notice Of Public Meeting
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:49:55 AM

From: christina oddi < com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:13 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Notice Of Public Meeting

I am writing to you in regards to the Official Plan Amendment File OP .22.013   Zoning By-law
Amendment File Z.22.024

Please accept our comments in  regards to the Zoning By-law  of the address 4130 King-Vaughan
Road and Pine Valley Drive  as per the attachments on the letter that was mailed to us.

We are not happy with the plan as it will affect our community and environment. There are
greenlands here and will impact us greatly.

We will be affected by health as it will pollute our areas.
We live across from that address 

Regards 

Christina Oddi
Maria Oddi 

Communication: C5 
Committee of the Whole (PM) 

November 22, 2022
Item #1




